SIERRA NEVADA UNIT NEWSLETTER September 1998

President's Message;

We must be really having fun because the time is just screaming by. It's hard to believe that summer is almost over and we are into the Fall month of September.

We had a real nice time at Leippers. The group was small because of illness and vacation. Those who came and tasted the delicious food Leippers prepared were: Burnhams, Groschs, Pauls, Pete Rinne and of course Leippers. Diane did an excellent job with the barbecue. It was a very nice get together with the group.

Now we are looking forward to our Rally at Lake Lahontan. This will be a good time for those who haven't hooked up their rigs in some time to do so. Even though if you can't make it with your trailer please do come anyway. It will be a good rally. Saturday morning at 11:00 AM we will have a short business meeting at which time we will present the slate of Officers for 1999 and vote. They are as follows:

President Frank Burnham
First V.P. Leonard Paul
Second V.P. Dale Grosch
Secretary/Treasurer
One Year Director
Two Year Director
Three Year Director
Trank Burnham
Leonard Paul
Dale Grosch
Steve Burnham
Mildred Peters
Virginia Paul
Elenere Amidon

After the business meeting we will have a Salad Bar Luncheon. Please bring your favorite salad. Drinks, rolls and dessert will be furnished by the hosting members...

I received a short letter from Neal Temen. Vesta is receiving Chemo and radiation therapy. A card was sent to her by the group at Leippes Barbeque. Our prayers and thoughts are with you Vesta. We hope to see you real soon.

Birthdays in September 9/8 Dale Leipper, 9/11 Marge Grosch

Anniversaries in September 9/9 David and Emily Pierce

9/17 Leonard and Virginia Paul

We wish all of you the very best.

llage